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Circular # 60 
Dated: 17th June 2020 

 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email/whatsapp)  
 

SBP ROZGAR REFINANCE SCHEME 
 
Please find attached a message received from the State Bank of Pakistan on the 
above subject, wherein the SBP has taken note of difficulties being faced by 
businesses in availing the said scheme due to lack of collateral.  
 
SBP is closely monitoring utilization under the SBP’s Rozgar Refinance Scheme 
and has therefore taken measures as mentioned in the attached message to 
further facilitate businesses applying under this Scheme.  
 
Members are requested to contact SBP focal person on the email mentioned if 
they are facing any such issue with a copy to SITE Association. 

 
Best regards,  
 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 03008235461 
email: sg@site-association.org 
 
Enclosed: as above.  
 

 
 
 


